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F- Herbert Stead, M.A,

29. GROSVENOR PARK, 

LONDON, S^

April 20th, 1911.

Dear Kiss Bompas,

Thanks for 3/our letter dated April 16th.

I think your date of June 2nd for the Queen’s Hall meeting

vzould he a suitable one for most working: woteen. Many working 

women, however, do their week’s shopping on Friday; and that, as you 

know, with a thrifty housewife, oakes precedence of everything else. 

That is the only objection to the Friday.

I 'would suggest that you get the addresses of all women’s 

P.S.A.’s, etc., if you could, from Miss Tov/ers (v/ho is Secretary of \ 

the London Federation of Women’s P.S.A.’s), address: Settlement 

House, Cumberland Road, Plaistow, and then write to the Secretary, 

asking them to help with contingents.

I should hope that I could bring up from 150 to 300 women from 

this district, but I could not say definitely for some weeks yet.

I vzould suggest 8 o’clock as more suitable than 7.30.

If you can get Mrs. Bramwell Booth, that will be ver;- good.

But I doubt whether she will come.

Let me liave literature, notices, or anything that you may have, 

and I -will do my best to circulate them.

With kind reg arris. Sincerely '/ours


